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EUROSON 2015

Dear friends and colleagues,

Preparations for EUROSON 2015, which is
to be held in Athens from 6 to 8 November,
are coming to an end. The programme is
ready and uploaded at the EUROSON 2015
site  (www.euroson2015.org), registra-
tions are open to the participants, lectur-
ers are preparing their presentations and
a big part of the greek medical communi-
ty are getting organized to welcome the
delegates. Even a marathon is to be held
during the last day of the meeting. On Sun-
day, November 8, a marathon through the
classical route will take place in front of
the EUROSON 2015 venue. Make a note at
your calendar.

We look forward to welcoming you in
Athens

Irene Mastorakou, MD, MSc (Ultrasound),
PhD, EBCR
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